
August 18th, 2021 

The Board of Supervisors of Shelby County, Iowa, met pursuant to law and rules of said 
board in a special informational session at 9:00 a.m. in the Supervisors Board room in 
the Shelby County Courthouse.  The following Elected officials were present Darin 
Haake, Chairman; Steve Kenkel, Vice-Chairperson;  Supervisor Charles Parkhurst being 
on the Shelby County EMA Board was absent and Mark Maxwell, Clerk.   

Representatives from companies involved in the proposed project involved. The cost of 
the project is estimated at 6.9 million dollars. This would be close to the same amount 
taxed to property owners in fiscal year 2022 Shelby County budget.  

Accumulating the dollars for the project was discussed, cities and the county collecting 
the dollars, versus the county covering costs for every fire department and EMS in the 
County. 

Sheriff, EMA, Fire Departments and EMS outfits will be the beneficiaries of the 
improved system.  Public safety communication improvement would benefit. 

The Supervisors requested requested the EMA Board to research the breakdown of 
funds available by cities/fire depts and EMA capital fund for radio purchases and total 
dollars needed by the county to kick off the project. 

Having no further business the meeting was adjourned at  10:48 AM  
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Darin Haake,  Chairman 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Mark L. Maxwell 
Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 


